

Moss Lane
Timperley
Altrincham
WA15 6LJ
T: 0161 980 4075
E: office@forestschool.co.uk
W: www.forestschool.co.uk

18th September 2025

Dear Parents,

How we teach ... in Early Years

This half term, we are hosting our annual Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) information evening on Tuesday 30th September from 6:00 to 7:00 pm, in our school hall.

As in previous years, it will provide Information to parents about:

- The generic, statutory EYFS Framework, on which we base our curriculum
- The way we teach in EYFS (Nursery, Kindergarten and Reception) inclusive of general routines, phonics, maths and other EYFS areas
- Our communication tool, Tapestry
- Building your child's EYFS Profile
- How you can help your child at home.

We will be providing a brief year-group specific overview from the class teachers and we will have a variety of resources to showcase as some examples of what is used within each class.

There will be plenty of opportunity to ask any questions you have throughout the evening.

Please use the <u>Google Form</u> via this link to let us know if you wish to attend. We hope to see you there.

Kind regards,

Mrs B Budd

Deputy Headteacher (Academic and Early Years)

